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As a fisherman and wildlife photographer for 60 years I’ve witnessed the tragic 

decline in numbers of all wild fish and animal species. Climate change and habitat 

loss have contributed to the precipitous decline of all animal species. Using a small 

lodging tax to slow this loss of animal species makes sense on so many levels. We 

just can’t afford the tremendous loss of wildlife. We are witnessing our own fate. 

Please support 2977 lodging tax. It makes so much sense!!   Rich Bergstrom  


